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Announcement

Suspension of Trading

At the request of Hidili Industry International Development Limited (the ‘‘Company’’), trading in the

shares of the Company will be suspended with effect from 9:49 a.m. on 16 October 2007 pending the

release of an announcement regarding a placing of shares of the Company by a substantial shareholder,

which is price sensitive in nature.

By Order of the Board

Hidili Industry International Development Limited

Xian Yang

Chairman

Hong Kong, 16 October 2007
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